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Report on “Connect with Work” 

6 and 7th   September, 2022 
The “Connect with Work” programme, organized by Magic Bus and the Career Counselling sub-

committee, in collaboration with IQAC, was a training initiative aimed at enhancing employability skills 
among participants.  

The programme took place over three days in September 2022 and included various activities 
designed to prepare individuals for the workplace. The session on September 6, with 30 participants (11 
Ex-students and 19 students of Semester VI), focused on the initial aspects of workplace integration and 
skill development. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



 

The next day i.e. 7th September, 2022 focused on deeper engagement with the students and alumni, 
providing them with practical knowledge and insights into the working environment. Despite a smaller 
group of 20 (11 Ex-students and 9 students of Semester VI), the session was productive and interactive, 
allowing for more personalized guidance and support from the trainers.  

 

 
 

 

 
September 12, the final day of the programme, focused was given on refining the skills acquired, 

besides preparing the participants for the next steps in their career journey. 11 Ex-students and 7 students 
of semester VI were present. The placement drive was quite successful with 12 students being shortlisted 
for further opportunities, and one student was placed on hold. 


